
Dear Year 10 Parents/Carers, 

1. Firstly I would like to remind all parents and carers of the end of term plans. 
School will finish at 12:15pm on Thursday 21st December. This day will also 
be a non-uniform day and parents can make a £1 contribution to charity via 
sQuid. All of the proceeds from this day will be going to 'Save the Children'. 

2. This week's safeguarding snapshot is focussed on online safety. The link to 
the snapshot is below.  

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4835&type=pdf 
 
Finally, I would like to finish by wishing you all a very merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year. I hope you all manage to enjoy some quality time with your families and I 
hope that all of our students have a well earned rest. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr L Neville 
Year 10 Leader 
Teacher of Physical Education 
 

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4835&type=pdf

